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           DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 
 

DATE: 07/27/22 
 

Technical Advisory 
RSTL22-022 

SUBJECT:  Transporter License Plates  
 

 

Overview:  
Florida Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles (FLHSMV) and Dealer Services is sending this 
notification of change related to tax collectors and license plate agencies no longer processing 
applications/requests where an entity would have more than five transporter plates.  This change 
will require requests that will result in more than five transporter plates to be processed through 
a FLHSMV Motorist Services regional office.  Please see below. 

 
Details: 
 

1. For entity’s whose request will result in more  than five transporter plates, the tax 
collector or license plate agency will need to refer them to an FLHSMV Division of 
Motorist Services Regional Field Office. 
 

2. When requesting additional plates where the request will result in more than five 
transporter plates the tax collector or license plate agency will need to refer them 
to a FLHSMV Division of Motorist Services Regional Field Office. 

 
3. Tax Collector offices or license plate agency are authorized to replace up to five 

transporter plates with a police report case number.  If more than five are 
requested, the entity must be  referred to a FLHSMV Division of Motorist Services 
Regional Field Office. 

 
Conclusion: 
 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact your local FLHSMV 
Division of Motorist Services Regional Field Office. 
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